
The Hoot 

Announcements & 
Reminders 
 

Year 1/2 Christmas 

Performances– Thursday 

7th December at 2:00pm 

and Friday 8th December at 

9:30am 

 

You will a receive a letter 

this week regarding 

costumes for the Christmas 

performance. 

 

 

Year 1 Edition . 

Wb: 20.11.2017 . 

English 

 We will be finishing off our stories and improving them. 

 We will focus on comprehension and answering       

questions about a story. 

 Also we will focus on grammar looking closely at verbs 

and nouns. 

Maths 

 We will be subtracting by counting back. 

 We will introduce the children to using number lines to 

help them subtract. 

 We will also compare subtraction number sentences 

using greater than and less than symbols 

 ( < and > ) 

Homework: 
Spellings and animals homework (see homework books). 

Homework is due in on Thursday 23rd November. Please 

read daily with your child. Many thanks for your continued 

support. 

Phonics: 
lp, tr and dr 


